
 
Monday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s  
 

  9.00am  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)   St Mary’s 
   
Tuesday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  Our Lady and St Hubert’s
  

  9.00am  Holy Mass     Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
    

  7.00pm  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 

   
Wednesday 10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s  
   

  6.00pm  Votive Mass of St Joseph   St Wulstan’s 
 
Thursday 9.00am  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
              
Friday  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s 
 

  5.30pm  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s 
     and Confessions, followed by 

 

  6.00pm  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
     
Saturday 10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s  
   

  4.00pm - 4.45pm Confessions     St Mary’s 
   

  5.00pm  Holy Mass (Sunday Vigil)   St Mary’s  
  
Sunday 9.00am  Holy Mass      Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
 

  9.30am  Holy Mass      St Mary’s 
   

  10.30am  Holy Mass      St Charles’ School 
   

  11.00am  Holy Mass      St Wulstan’s 
   

   
    
       
     

 

 

Parish Priest  Fr Ethelbert Arua ethelbert.arua@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 
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Parish Administrator   Catherine Peet catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk     
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Our Lady and St Hubert’s with St Wulstan’s, Great Harwood 
 
 
 

3 August 2025            18th Sunday in Ordinary Time (C) 

Our parish family welcomes with great joy: 
 

William Kenneth Stephenson, son of Thomas Stephenson and Karen 
Whittaker, who was Baptised on 12 July at Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
Church. 
 

Isla Rose Green-Fell, daughter of Stuart and Laura Green-Fell, who was 
Baptised on 13 July at St Wulstan’s Church. 
 

 

 

Baptisms 



 

Mass Intentions received this week 

Bernadette Theaker RIP (3); David Kemp (3); 
Peter Slater (2); Frank Holmes (3); Dennis Clarke 
- Birthday Memories 5 August; Stanley Spencer 
RIP - Anniversary July; Peter Melia RIP - 
Anniversary 30 July; Isabella Macari - 5 August; 
Margaret Kemp - Anniversary; Michael Dignan Snr 
- Birthday; For a safe journey. 

 

St Mary’s 200 Club 

 

Pilgrimage to Ladyewell Shrine 

A pilgrimage to Ladyewell Shrine has been 
organised for Thursday 14 August.  The cost is £10 
and the coach will pick up on Whalley Road, 
opposite Devonshire Drive, Clayton le Moors at 
10.00am and at Town Gate, Great Harwood at 
10.10am. 
 

There are a number of tickets at each church.  
Please see the Stewards if you would like to join 
the pilgrimage. 

There will be a collection for the 
Saint Vincent de Paul Society (SVP) 
after the Masses at Our Lady and St 
Hubert’s Church and St Wulstan’s 

 

Great Harwood SVP 

Church today, Sunday 3 August.  The next 
meeting will be on Monday 11 August at St 
Wulstan’s Church. 

The winning number for the £25 prize for week 9 
was number 80 and the winning number for week 
10 was number 178. 
 

On Saturday evening the final draw took place. 
The winning numbers were: 
 

£300 prize number 169 
 

£200 prize number 38 
 

£100 prize number 82 
 

£50 prize number 12 
 

£25 prize number 125 
 

Congratulations to all our winners and a big thank 
you to all those who took part. Thanks to your 
participation in the £200 Club over the last 10 
weeks we have handed out £925 in prize money 
and raised £925 for the church. We will be 
starting a new draw in the autumn. Thank you 
everybody. 

 

Feast of St Monica - St Mary’s, Oswaldtwistle 

A Votive Mass of St Monica will be held at St 
Mary’s, Oswaldtwistle on Wednesday 27 August at 
7.00pm.  This will be followed by the opportunity 
to venerate her relic and invoke her intercession.   
 

Everyone is invited to write the names of family 
and friends and place them in the box, next to 
her statue, asking for St Monica’s prayers.   
 

St Monica exemplifies the power of a praying 
parent, to bring her children back to Church.  All 
are welcome.  St Monica, pray for us and our 
loved ones. 

 

Caritas Salford Newsletter 

Caritas Salford is our diocesan charity, supporting 
local children, families and individuals 
experiencing poverty, homelessness and 
disadvantage.   
 

Please take a copy of their latest newsletter, 
Love in Action.  This describes just some of their 
work and the difference your support has made 
possible.   

 

Society for the Protection of Unborn Children 
(SPUC) 

SPUC have sent a number of postcards for 
parishioners to read.  They have also sent a large 
prepaid envelope in order to return completed 
postcards to SPUC. Please add your postcard to 
the collection basket and they will be sent to 
SPUC. 

 

Fr Ian Farrell - Jubilee 

Rev Fr Ian Farrell, our immediate past Parish 
Priest, will be celebrating the 40th Anniversary of 
his Priestly Ordination on 4 August.  On behalf of 
our parishes and of all our parishioners, we 
congratulate him and wish him well as he 
continues his Priestly ministry.  We also ask you 
to remember him in your prayers and Masses. 

 

Columban Missionaries 

Our parishes will be welcoming the Columban 
Missionaries for this year’s Annual Mission Appeal, 
next weekend 9/10 August.   
 

The Columban Missionaries is the designated 
Missionary Society for the Annual Mission Appeal 
for our diocese this year.  Two Columban Priests, 
Fathers Tom Ryan and Kevin McDonagh, will be 
with us to celebrate Masses for us and speak to us 
about the Mission Appeal.   
 

Let us kindly welcome and support them, as we 
have previously supported the Annual Mission 
Appeals in the past. 


